DEVON INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL

NETBALL NOTICE

5 April, 2018
Dear Parents, Guardians and Players

Welcome to the 2018 netball season at Devon Intermediate.  We have registered four Devon teams this year.  

Please note competition begins on Saturday 5 May.  

Coaches/Helpers

Thank you for those of you who have offered to coach our teams.  We rely heavily on your support.
IMPORTANT

We still need managers and umpires. If you are able to support your child to participate in Saturday Netball by fulfilling one of these roles, please ring the office on 7585266 and leave your contact details. 
Fees

Netball fees this year are $90.00.  This cost includes registration, uniform maintenance, and tournament costs.  Fees are due by 1 May.  Please pay at the school office. Any automatic payments need to be set up before the 1st of May.
Absences
If for any reason your child is not able to play on any particular weekend, or is unable to attend practices, coaches must be notified in advance so that teams are not disadvantaged by students not turning up.    Accountability to their team and coaches is an important part of team membership.

Fair Play

This school actively encourages “Fair Play” and good sportsmanship in our pupils.

Parental support of children playing in sports teams is appreciated and your positive sideline encouragement of players and their coaches is welcomed.

We ask both students and parents/supporters to respect the judgement of the referee and remind you that it is participation, not winning that is important.

If you have any queries or concerns about netball please do not hesitate to contact me at Devon.

In closing, we look forward to seeing you at the courts and inter-school exchanges this season.

Regards

Debra Young
NETBALL COORDINATOR
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